
 

 

21st May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 End of Year Assessments 
 
Year 7 students will be sitting their end of year assessments in all subjects in the weeks 
beginning 3rd and 10th June. These will happen in students’ usual lesson times, and each 
class will be told by their class teacher when their assessment is scheduled.  
 
These assessments will allow teachers to better understand the progress students have 
made over this academic year, and to feedback to students how they can improve further.  
 
Class teachers will have provided a checklist of topics that may come up on the assessments 
for students to refer to.  
 
Please could you make sure students are equipped fully ready for these assessments. They 
should have pens, pencils, a ruler, a protractor, a calculator and any other materials that 
specific subject teachers require for their assessments.  
 
Students will not sit end of year written assessments in PE, STEM or Wellbeing.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr A Brown 
Assistant Headteacher - Education 
 
 
 
 

 

 


